
Seneca Valley Jr. Football and Cheer Association 

Minutes of October 21, 2020 General Meeting 

8:30 PM Graham Park 

 

Attendance:  C. Minton – President  

A. Feri – Vice President 

D. Bacher - Treasurer 

J. Burglund – Secretary 

 

Board Members - L. Tarkovsky, B. Sutherland, J. Burgh, K. Deaton, M. 

Loebig, J. Alwine, S. Burgh, B. Och 

 

Appointments: L. Johnson 

 

  Absent: S. Henrie, Amy Trzeciak 

 

Minutes: 

Meeting began at 8:25 PM 

 

President’s Report: 

 

1. We are in talks with the PYFL and numerous other leagues for next year.   

2. We lost an appeal of a 12U player ejection and suspension with the Catholic 

Diocese league board. 

3. Prior to the meeting, a by-law issue was brought to Chris’s attention regarding 

the posting of Board and General Membership meeting minutes to the 

association website. Minutes from 2019 and 2020 have been posted.   

 

Reports of Board Members: 

 

Vice-President – budget update.  We have received about 49% of our income for the 

year.  None of our significant fundraisers are planned for this year (i.e. Cheerfest and the 

Cash Bash) due to COVID19 restrictions.  Expenditures at about 46% of the year.   We 

will have a negative year for the budget.  New sponsors would be welcome. Armando 

encouraged all in attendance to look on website for forms and sponsorship packages.  

 

Treasurer – Nothing to report.  

 



Recording Secretary – Nothing to report. 

 

Communications – Senior Banners to be delivered this Friday.  Email with information 

for the team raffle baskets to be sent out.  

 

Football Coordinator – Nothing to report 

 

Cheer Coordinator – Teams finishing up.  Team parties are scheduled for this week.  

Registration information will be posted in January 2021.   

 

Auxiliary - Nothing to report 

 

Security – Nothing to report 

 

Equipment Manager – Nothing to report 

 

Concessions – C. Minton thanked Lyndsay Johnson for all of her efforts this year and 

announced that the Board has nominated her as Volunteer of the Year to the Township.   

 

 

New Business: 

 

Nothing from the membership. 

 

Next General Meeting will be Monday, November 16, 2020. Location TBD 

Meeting adjourned at 8:38 PM 

 

Submitted by 

John Burglund 

SVJFAC Recording Secretary 


